
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hello Sisters!!   

 

Our March meeting will take place on Tuesday, March 1, starting at 7:30.  We will be 

meeting at AOH Division 39, 7229 Tulip Street.    

 

By the time you are reading this Irish Potato rolling 2022 will be in the past.  We are 

now moving on to The St. Patrick day’s Parade.  Unfortunately, this year we will not be 

getting a trolley, so everyone will need to be able to walk.  I am looking into possibly 

renting a van, or other transportation.  If anyone has any ideas, please let me know. 

 

I hope to have more information on the parade at our March meeting.  If I don’t receive 

any, we will send out an email with the details.   

 

There has also been discussion regarding the start time of our meetings.  It has been 

brought to the floor to have the meetings start at 7:00 instead of 7:30. Please send me an 

email at Eileenlaohprez87@gmail.com and let me know what your preference would be. 

This email address is to be used only for this vote. 

 

We are still waiting and hoping for an opening date for our club home to be open for 

business, however we are considering starting to have our meetings at the home, starting 

in April.  Details will be posted as soon as we get information. 

 

If you are unable to come to the meeting, I hope you are staying well and safe. 

 

Please continue to stay safe and healthy!    

 

In our motto, 

Eileen  
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In the News and Upcoming Events 
  
 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade info. 

We will be marching.  We will be wearing the black jackets that we wore in the 
last parade.  If you need a jacket, please let one of the officers know and we 
will order you one.  I know that we have had these jackets for a couple of 
years, but we will plan on a new look for next year.  Once we know where we 
are in the line-up we will schedule times for meeting.   

This year there is no Trolley, you must be able to walk the parade. More infor-

mation will be available at the meeting. 

 

Feeling Lucky Fundraiser 

Thank you all for your support, the winner of the feeling Lucky basket was 

Peggy Drake; ticket was sold by Terry Welsh. 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

“Nothing is impossible. The word itself says ‘I’m possible!'” 
— Audrey Hepburn  

 

 

 

Please keep Terry Banford-Dietzel and her family in your prayers. Terry’s husband passed away. 

 

Family News 

Birthday Blessings to Our Sisters 

March 

 
Helene M Riley                     03 

Karen Snow                          03 

Kathleen Lindline-Evans 10 

Patricia L.Leach                     19 

Lori Ann Stopyra              30 

Linda Sweeney                    30 

 
The intentions of our Division 87     
members 
 
 
 
To have information add email  
Nancyssimplefood@gmail.com or  
leave me a message at 267-241-4677 
  
 

Special Intentions 

Memorials 





Chaplin 
        Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 
 

President  
Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 

Vice President 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 
 

Recording Secretary 
        Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 
 267-240-1083 
 
Financial Secretary 

Donna Kearney (Donnelly) 
kddfam@aol.com 
215-915-3205 

 

Treasurer 
Bernadette Coyne 
bernmcoyne@verizon.net 

215-407-7969 

 
Historian 

Anne Foody 
afoody813@aol.com 
215-421-7359 

 
Missions & Charities 

Kris Bucko 
Krisine.bucko@icloud.com 

 856 486-4313 

Catholic Actions  

Ann Marie Kuvik 
amkuvik@gmail,com 
215-901-8052 

 
Mistress At Arms 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 
609-304-7929 

 
Sentinel 
 Grace McDowell 
 GandT03@yahoo.com 
 215-831-1320 

 
Freedom for All Ireland 

 Bunny Clark 
 thebun28@gmail.com 
 215-551-5334 
 
Immigration & Education 

Terry Welsh 
terrylaoh87@agmail.com             
215-280-5992 

 
Publicity 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 
609-304-7929 

 
By Laws 

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Web master/news letter 
 Nancy Jones 
 nancyssimplefood@gmail.com  
` 267-241-4677 
 
Hibernian Hunger Project 
        Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 

  

Name: 

  

Street address: 

 City, State, 

& Zip Code: 

  

Telephone: 

  

E-Mail : 

  

Purpose (please check box below):  

(   ) New mailing address          (    )  Dues Enclosed 

(   )  New e-mail address           (    ) Name change  

(   )  New telephone number 

Please complete the information above and return to: 

Donna Kearney, 

Financial Secretary, LAOH Division 87 

4540 Almond St. Philadelphia, PA 19137 

 

Please use this form when sending your dues or submitting 
any changes to Donna Kearney. 

Officer List 



c/o Donna Donnelly-Kearney 

4540 Almond Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19137 

Friendship. Unity & Christian Charity 
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